
Holy Rosary Adopt-a-Student 

Current Week Donations:  $         2,614.50 
Total Donations Received:  $       26,629.00 
Parishioner Participation:  152 Families 
 

The monthly Adopt-A-Student collection is to help         
  Holy Rosary School with its operating expenses. 

 

November 6, 2016 

Liturgical Roles 

Mon. November 7  HR        8:00 am   Mass 
Servers:  Scott Walden, Rylin Davis 
————————————————————————–————— 
Tues. November 8  HR     8:15 am   Mass 
Servers: Adult Servers  
————————————————————————–————— 
Wed. November 9  HR         12:05 pm  Mass 
Servers:  Adult Server 
————————————————————————–————— 
Thurs. November 10 SP   8:00 am  Mass 
Servers:  Adult Server 
————————————————————————–————— 
Thurs. November 10 HR      8:00 am  Mass  
Servers:  Jadin Davis, Michael Baldwin, Corey Sullivan 
————————————————————————–————— 
Fri. November 11    HR      8:00 am  Mass  
Servers:  Adult Server 
———————————————————————————–—— 
Sat. November 12  HR      4:30 pm  Mass 
Servers: Kirsten Brotherwood, Jared Brotherwood, Lydia Bubp 
Lectors:  Jennifer Brown, Annette Bayham  
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Deb Wilker, Ron Wilker, Adele Walls, Jim Larkin, Rita Larkin,   
Connie Rempfer, Dianne Engel, Carrie Widman 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun.  November 13 HR       8:00 am  Mass 
Servers:  Gavin Lininger, Emma Lininger, Zoe Lininger 
Lectors:  Sue Pittman, Alex Pittman 
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Doug Wilker, Deacon Marty, Shelly Wilker 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun.  November 13  SP     9:30 am  Mass 
Servers:  Ally Ott, Cora Rable 
Lectors:  Griffin Schwartz, Emma Homan, Amanda Schultz 
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Dan Heitkamp, Rita Heitkamp, Dustin Knapke, Christine Knatz 
Ushers:  Stella Wehner, Gavin Schwartz, Madison Ott,            
Faith Homan, Norma Etgen, Marc Hines 
Sacristan:  Ellen Brown 
Offertory:   Reece Rable, Tatum Schwartz, Joseph Riethman, 
Milton Wehner, Jordyn Kentner 
Greeters:  Liam Homan, Patrick Schultz, Matthew Schultz  
Bulletins:  Avery Homan, Mitchell Riethman, Logan Kentner,   
Alex Kentner 
Counter:  Quincy Rable 
Choir:   Kaden Brackman, Leah Brackman, Makenzie Ott,       
Owen Ott, Hannah Brackman, Chloe Ott, Samantha Dwenger 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun.  November 13  HR          11:00 am  Mass 
Servers:  Justin Grannan, Kelly Grannan, Paige Dingledine 
Lectors:   Bill Angel, Cameron Dingledine  
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Karen Newlove, Linda Tebbe, Margene Craft, Olivia Spieles,    
Teresa Bertke, Stephanie Brown, Janice Yahl 

Calendar of Events 

Sunday 
8:00 am 
9:30 am 
11:00 am 
6:30 pm 

November 6             Vocation Awareness Week 
Mass at Holy Rosary    
Mass at St. Patrick                     
Mass at Holy Rosary  
Consoling the Heart Of Jesus - Cafeteria 

Monday 
8:00 am 
7:00 pm 

November 7 
Mass at Holy Rosary 
HR Liturgy Board Meeting - Modular Rm. 1 

Tuesday 
8:15 am 
7:00 pm 

November 8 
Mass at Holy Rosary  
The Book of James - Modular Rm. 1 

Wednesday 
10:30 am 
11:30 am 
12:05 pm 
2:30 pm 

6:30 - 7:30 pm 
7– 8:00 pm 
7– 8:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

8 - 9:00 pm 

November 9 
Legion of Mary - Modular Rm. 1 
Confession at Holy Rosary 
Mass at Holy Rosary 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament at Otterbein 
SP CCD  
HR CCD Grades 1-8 - School 
HR CCD Grades 9-12 - Cafeteria 
Adult Choir - Music Room 
Connect HRYG - Rectory Basement 

Thursday 
8:00 am 
8:00 am 

6:30 - 8:15 pm 
6:30 - 8:15 pm 
7:00 - 8:30 pm 

November 10 
Mass at St. Patrick 
Mass at Holy Rosary          Fr. Dan Schmitmeyer 
ConQuest Boy’s Club - School 
Little Flowers Girls’ Club - Cafeteria 
RCIA - Modular Rm. 2 

Friday 
8:00 am 

November 11 
Mass at Holy Rosary     

Saturday 
8:00 am 
3:30 pm 
4:30 pm 

November 12 
Men’s Fellowship - Modular Rm. 1 
Confessions at Holy Rosary   
Mass at Holy Rosary             

Sunday 
8:00 am 

8:30 - 9:15 am 
9:30 am 
11:00 am 
11:00 am 

 
 
 

4:30 pm 

November 13 
Mass, Fellowship & Choir at Holy Rosary    
SP Youth Choir Practice 
Mass at St. Patrick                     
Mass at Holy Rosary  
Sunday School at Holy Rosary 
3 year olds meet in school 
4 year olds & older start in Church & will then be  
released to the school 
St. Patrick Turkey Party - Wapak K of C Hall 

 

Grandma’s Attic, Otterbein 
 

Sponsor of the Week 



THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Mass Intentions 
 

Mon. 11/07 Weekday 
  Ti 1:1-9; Lk 17:1-6 
   8:00 am  HR         Margaret Winans 
 

Tues. 11/08 Weekday 
  Ti 2:1-8, 11-14; Lk 17:7-10  
   8:15 am  HR Webb & Laurena Frilling 
 

Wed. 11/09 Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 
  Ez 47:1-2, 8-9, 12; 1 Cor 3:9c-11, 16-17;  
  Jn 2:13-22 
   12:05 pm HR         Ed Eberle 
       

Thurs. 11/10 St. Leo the Great 
  Phlm 7-20; Lk 17:20-25 
   8:00 am SP John Burke 
   8:00 am  HR Vocations          Fr. Dan Schmitmeyer 
    
Fri. 11/11 St. Martin of Tours 
  2 Jn 4-9; Lk 17:26-37 
   8:00 am  HR   Alice Tobens 
 

 Sat. 11/12 St. Josaphat 
  3 Jn 5-8; Lk 18:1-8 
      4:30 pm HR L & D Members of  James Byrne K of C 
   Council 1592 
               
Sun. 11/13 33rd Sunday of Ordinary Time   
  Mal 3:19-20a; 2 Thes 3:7-12; Lk 21:5-19 
   8:00 am  HR Nan Bowling 
   9:30 am  SP Jean Schneider 
 11:00 am  HR Janet Barber 

 October 30, 2016      
Joyfully and Responsibly I Give My First Fruits to God. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Pastor 
 

The vote is in. The new adoration chapel at Holy Rosary 
will be named “Sacred Heart Adoration Chapel”. It received 
289 votes. The other two possible names received 116 
votes (Our Lady of Fatima) and 41 votes (Annunciation); 
so it was an overwhelming majority who preferred to name 
it Sacred Heart. This is a very appropriate name for an 
adoration chapel. In the Blessed Sacrament reserved in 
the new adoration chapel, we can spend time with Jesus 
‘heart to heart’. He has a heart that loves us so much and 
wants to be with us 24/7. The new adoration chapel is 
where we will find and love the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  
 

I am very happy with the name we chose for our adoration 
chapel. In about a month’s time it will be ready for use. And 
it will be beautiful. I hope every one of our parishioners will 
go and spend time with Christ in the Blessed Sacrament. 
Adoration is such a good thing to keep your life centered 
and your priorities straight. 
 

Having a chapel to adore our Lord is a special grace for 
our parishes. It is a powerhouse of prayer for all our      
parishioners and community. It is a sign that we know Who 
to go to and Who is the center of our parishes and our lives 
– Jesus Christ! 
 

Please give adoration a chance in your life. Visit Christ in 
the Eucharist regularly and often. You may also sign up for 
a specific hour (or half hour) of time in the chapel. We 
would love to have adoration 24/7, day and night. We   
definitely need to pray more. This chapel will give us a 
great place to do that, very close to the Heart of Christ. 

Steve and 
Kathy  

Frankenberg  
 

419-753-2056 

 

Grief  
Support 

Prayer 

Hotline 
 

Holy Rosary: 
 Julie 305-7937 

 

St. Patrick 
Judy 738-8702 

   

Weekend 
Mass  

4:30 pm 
 8:00 am 
9:30 am 
11:00 am 

 

258 

253 

194 

465 

1170 

Holy Rosary Collection 
 

Adult Envelopes Issued:   557 
Adult Envelopes used:   203 
Parish Pay (Direct Deposit)     91 
 

Adult Offering:  $     8,317.03 
Loose Offering:  $        608.25 
Total Collection:  $     8,925.28 
 

Week Budgeted:  $     9,670.00 
Weekly Collection & Direct Deposit:  $     8,925.28 
Over/Short to date:           (744.72) 
  
YTD Total weekly budgeted:  $ 174,060.00 
YTD Total weekly collection:  $ 171,655.96 
Over/Short to date:  $    (2,404.04 
 

Helping Hands Collection - Agape  $        981.44 

St. Patrick Collection 
 

Adult Envelopes Issued:     55 
Adult Envelopes used:     34 
 

Adult Offering:  $     1,070.00 
Loose Offering:  $        246.00  
Total Collection:    $     1,316.00 
 

  

These collections are for the regular weekly collection     
envelopes along with Electronic Giving.  Special collections 
are listed  separately.  Thank you for your generous         
contributions. 

Vocation Awareness Week 



Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at     
Holy Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary School    

 

 

Our annual Parade of Saints occurred on a chilly but     
beautiful, construction-filled afternoon.  Many parents and 
relatives attended, placing themselves around the block to 
see all the saints parade down the sidewalk and receive a 
special treat from Fr. Barry and Mr. Dobrozsi.  Popcorn and 
juice was shared as our two saints in the making decided on 
winners in each class for a special candy treat. Many, many 
saints were represented by our young folks.  
 

Kindergarten and first graders dressed up in their           
Halloween costumes and paraded at Otterbein on          
October 31st. Residents were entertained by the            
youngsters who sang the Skeleton Song for them.  Children 
enjoyed going to three different stations, and actually added 
a fourth one to visit one resident who was in recovery!  Trick 
or Treat bags were handed out, and the costumed students 
enjoyed all kinds of treats from the residents.  One student 
commented that all the residents smiled, and one resident 
commented to the children that they made her day!  Have 
you made someone’s day a joy today? 
 

November 1st was All Saints Day with Mass at 8:15.  After  
a beautiful Mass and a wonderful homily about saints and 
saintly people in our lives, students presented Mr. Dobroszi 
with their gratitude and a gift of a Holy Rosary                
jacket.  Welcome to the HRS family, Mr. Dobroszi! 
 

Virtue of the month:  Obedience 

 

November 6, 2016 

Living the Lectionary Radio Show 
 

Tune in to hear Fr. Barry on Mondays  
at 9:30 am on Radio Maria 
88.7 FM or radiomaria.us 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 
 

Symbolon - The Catholic Faith Explained 
 

Beginning Tuesday, November 8  
 

Linda Lunz will be leading the DVD series Symbolon—The      
Catholic Faith Explained.  The study will be held at the St. Patrick 
rectory on Tuesday evenings at 7pm.  The 4 week study will 
begin on November 8, with Baptism & Confirmation. The program 
will delve into familiar and different aspects of our Catholic faith.  
It opens up “the big   picture” of our Catholic faith in a way that will 
help us know it, live it and articulate it to others.  Please contact 
Linda if you have any questions at 419-733-5807. 

CONSOLING THE HEART OF JESUS 

NEWS 

The final class for Consoling the Heart of Jesus scheduled 
for Sunday, November 13, has been moved to Monday,   
November 14, due to the St. Patrick Turkey Party being on 
the 13th. 

Altar Society Bake Sale Thank You 
 

We would like to thank all bakers, buyers, workers and the 
Minster & People’s banks for helping to make our bake sale 
a big success! 

Catholic Pilgrimage to  
Northern Italy, Switzerland, Austria and Germany 

 

I have an additional 5 spots available for my pilgrimage 
April 24, to May 4, 2017. Please contact the office if you are  
interested in going on this fantastic trip to Europe with me.  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT SPIRITUAL CENTER 

 

The Spiritual Center of Maria Stein is looking forward to a 
very busy 2017 and we are in need of several more         
volunteers to help out with our busiest days.  Volunteers 
help with making beds, dust mopping floors, vacuuming, 
and other light household duties.  Lunch and snacks are        
provided.  Please consider giving it a try and join us as   
often as your schedule allows.  Call Robin Goettemoeller at      
419-925-7625 to sign up or for more information.   

LEGION OF MARY 
CELEBRATING 35 YEARS 

 

On Sunday, November 13, The Queen of the Most Holy 
Rosary Praesidium will be celebrating 35 years of the    
Legion of Mary here at Holy Rosary.  Everyone is invited  to 
this special occasion.  The Rosary will be recited at         
7:30 am and Mass will follow at 8:00 am.  Everyone is then 
welcome to join us for coffee and doughnuts after Mass in 
the cafeteria.   
 

Come help us celebrate! 

Knights Collecting For Vocations This Weekend 
 

Following this weekend’s Masses, November 5 & 6, at  Holy Ro-
sary and St. Patrick’s, the Knights of Columbus will be collecting 
for their annual Pennies for Heaven program. This program helps 
support programs for the Archdiocese     vocations department 
chaired by Father Dan Schmitmeyer and our parishes vocation 
efforts. Please pray for vocations and support this effort by our 
local K of C council.   



ATTENTION ST. PATRICK PARISHIONERS- IT’S TURKEY PARTY TIME! 
 

Next week is the Turkey Party and if you were unable to attend the meetings after Mass last weekend, here is what 
we talked about.    

 

Raffle Ticket Turn In:   Sold and unsold raffle tickets and donations can be turned in next week (November 7-11th) Monday 
- Friday between 7:30 am - 2:30 pm at the Parish Office, giving them to Virgil or Ellen Brown at the 9:30 Mass or bringing 
them to the Turkey Party.  Please Do Not put any Turkey Party items in the collection basket the weekend of            
November 12th & 13th as the security bags will not be opened until Monday!!! 
 

All Ladies of the parish are being asked to bring three baked items which can be cakes or fancy cakes, fruit pies (no cream 
pies), brownies, one dozen cupcakes or two dozen cookies.  These items will be for the cake wheel and must be covered. If 
unable to provide the three items, a $20 donation is requested to help defray the cost to purchase these items. If needed, 
you can drop off your baked items to Judy Steinke at 15595 Moulton-Ft. Amanda Road or Mary Cogan at 16133 Glynwood- 
Knoxville Road no later than 1:00 on Sunday. 
 

Pie Cutters  Please be at the K of C Hall at 3:00. 
 

Floor Workers:  Men and Women who volunteered to sell cake raffle tickets should be at the hall and ready to work at  
6:00 p.m. on Sunday.   All parishioners (men and women) of the parish - if you do not have a job for the night of the party 
and want to help, please contact Dave Steinke (419-738-8702) or Virgil Brown (419-300-8855).   
 

Parishioners are encouraged to sell your Raffle Tickets, invite your friends and relatives to attend the party.  This is our only 
fund raising event for the parish for 2016 and your support is needed.  Thank You! 

ST. PATRICK TURKEY PARTY --- NOVEMBER 13, 2016 
K OF C HALL  WAPAKONETA      

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Doors Open and Supper starts at 4:30 p.m. 
$2.00 admission gets you in the door for supper and includes 

 1 complimentary game card. (No admission charge if just coming for supper.) 
Serving beef, pork and/or chicken sandwiches, chicken noodle soup, chips and delicious pie.  

 

BINGO starts at 6:00 p.m. 
 Extra cards are available for purchase. 

You can also take a chance on our 50-50 drawing and Tip Books. 
 

CAKE WHEEL RAFFLE 
Take a chance on winning one of the yummy Cakes, Brownies & pies. 

 

CASH RAFFLE 
Cash Raffle Tickets are $5.00 each.  $1950 in cash prizes are given away. 

Winners need NOT be present to win the Raffle ticket prizes. 
 

BASKET RAFFLE 
40 themed baskets will be raffled 

Basket Raffle will be available Saturday evening at the K of C chicken fry and Sunday starting at 1:00 pm 
Need not be present to win 

tickets: 1 for $1, 6 for $5, 30 for$20 
 

Dinner with the Pastor 
Bids for 8-10 people to have dinner prepared by Father Barry will be auctioned the night of the party. 

 Anyone can bid! 
Talk to your friends and family and be prepared to take part in the bidding. 


